
Craig: 

As requested by the commission, I have asked the Legislative Council to e-mail to you its 
demographic information on Austin by election precinct (VTD). 

It occurred to me last night that the best information is actually obvious.  In May, the city 
submitted its preclearance request for Proposition 3 (before the ruling in Shelby County).  By 
law, this submission must have contained a current map of all city election precincts and 
annexations and complete demographics (including citizen voting age population and SSRV) for 
each precinct.  I am sure that somewhere in the city's files there is an electronic copy of the 
submission.  As an alternative, I am sure that one exists at the law firm (Bickerstaff, Heath, 
Delgado, Acosta) that prepared the submission.  If you wish to follow-up, the person at the firm 
who represented the city on this matter is Syd Falk . 

Thanks. 

Steve Bickerstaff   
 


